
 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 3:34 PM 
 
Subject: Train Fare Increases 
 
What ever happening to an adjustment in line with CPI, or thereabouts. A big bite as being sought by 
the NSW Govt and Railcorp will not resolve problems stemming from the lack of investment in rail 
infrastructure over the past decade. The networks performance and the aged rolling stock does not 
give the Govt any right to seek an increase in rail fares of such magnitude. 
  
Slow and steady will win the race. 
  
  
 


